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To : oneM2M MARCOM Subcommittee Chair

Dear Richard,

At the FC#19 meeting on March 23rd it was agreed that FC chair to contact MARCOM chair to ask for the following MARCOM actions:

(Action1) MARCOM is requested to report the first Quarter progress of the 2014 budget lines to Financial Subcommittee by May 9th.  This report is combined with other budget items (IT, Secretariat support, etc.) and be reported to the next SC18 meeting on May 14th.

In the report not only the approved budget item but also actual expended items needs to be included. This request was made by OMA since they have contributed to the other budget item than the originally committed one for OMA M2M evolution trade show. 

Since you have been given write access privilege to oneM2M budget spreadsheet on Google drive site, you can directly write in the figures or add new line items. 

(Action2) MARCOM is requested to itemize 2014 MARCOM budget item more precisely to reflect foreseen actual expenditure for the rest of the year 2014. 

(Action3) MARCOM is requested to prepare 2015 MARCOM budget items and their amounts.   The 2015 MARCOM budget needs to be reported to Financial Subcommittee by July 2nd at the latest in order to be included in 2015 oneM2M budget plan to be approved at SC19 face to face meeting on July 24th.

In case you have questions I will try to answer by attending the next MARCOM Subcommittee meeting on May 6th.  As for the question regarding the 2014 budget spreadsheet please contact Mr. Jeff West, TIA.

Best regards,

Kazunori MATSUO

oneM2M Financial Subcommittee Chair
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